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Welcome back to to a new term and Wm

new year. | trust that all our school

community were able to have a restful s ,' M AR SRS
and enjoyable holiday period. We are | = Acfcevirig Licellernce ioget/er -
looking forward to the new term and | CEEETETEETEEEEEEE——————
the work we have planned for the 3" PUNCTUALITY & A TTENDANCE WINNERS
children.

Attendance Shield

The winners of the shield for this week are:

Mrs Pat Andre -Watson

HeadteaCher Rainbow, 1P and 5H
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Punctuality Cup

The winners of the Punctuality Cup this week are:

Sunshine, Rainbow, 1R, 1P, 2G, 2C, 5H and 5B (100%)

TERM TIME LEAVE PoLicYy
Parents are expected to make

appointments outside school hours PUNCTUALITY & A TTENDANCE
and to take family holidays during We will be continuing our punctuality cup and attendance shields
school holidays. this year, so please ensure that your child arrives in school by
8.55am. The gates will be closed at 9.05am and all late children
. . . . must go to the office to be marked in. If a child is late more
All hO“da){S In term “me. will be than three times in a week a letter will be sent home. If your
unauthorised except In very child is unwell or cannot be in school for any reason please call
) exceptional circumstances. This is at the school office on 0208 672 3048. Parents will be informed if
their childés attendance falls |be

the_ d_iscretion O_f the H_ead Teacher. which may result in a meeting with the Educational Welfare
This is at the direct guidance of the Officer.
Local Authority.

[BEWARE|
Wandsworth PARKING ENFORCEMENT
OUTSIDE SCHOOLS 2016 -17

REFLECTIVE
BADGES

A big THANK _You

to Blake Fitch A designated Civil Enforcement Officer (CEQO) will often
(father of Torey, be present outside the school during morning drop off and
3G) for donating afternoon collections.

the BE SAFE BE SEEN reflective badges for

They will enforce any vehicle parking on the keep clear

all the children in the school. markings, and where possible they will also enforce cars
that are double parked, parked on
The Be Safe Be Seen initiative is by road junctions, parked across vehicle access

safety charity Brake and has been supported gg't'l"rfeolg p%rrkk?r? fg;eét:r’]‘ge‘llﬁ)%\f/i‘ﬁﬁzs
b.y CO.-O_p. _Funeralcare er over 10 years. The (i.e. oncepthe pgermi){ted fiv)(/e minutes
high visibility reflective pin  -badges are issued | | grace period has elapsed).

to local children forming part of a nation  -wide
scheme to keep kids safe during the darker

months.
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cOHPRENC TERM DATES

2017 i JANUARY

117H Year 5/6 Football Competition

127TH Reception & Year 6 Height & Weight check

16TH HEALTHY LIVING WEEK

177TH Year 5/6 Athletics Competition A Beat it Team
27TH Chinese New Year Assembly - Year 2

FEBRUARY
8TH  Year 5/6 Netball Competition

HALF TERM 0 13TH O 17TH FEBRUARY

20TH School opens for pupils
24TH Year 5/6 Hockey Competition
27TH Book WEEK

MARCH

2ND  WORLD Book DAY

9TH  Curriculum & SEND Govs meeting @6pm

16TH RFH rehearsal

21st Finance & Personnel Govs meeting @ 6pm

23RD Parent sd Evening

24TH Rebp Nose DAY

27TH Full Govs meeting @ 6pm

28TH Year 5 Brighter Sounds concert at Royal Festival Hall @ 7pm
31ST LAST DAY OF TERM (OWN CLOTHES DAY)

| F ANY OF THESE DATES OR TIMES CHANGE WE WILL ENDEAVOUR
TO INFORM YOU AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.

SCHOOL UNIFORM

A reminder that we expect
pupils to come to school wearing the

correct  uniform. Trousers/skirts/
pinafores must be navy blue. All black
shoes/trainers .  No white soles or
logos.

Children must bring their PE kit for both
PE and dance. Children should have a red
school PE t-shirt or a red t -shirt, blue
shorts and plimsolls or trainers.
Children are not allowed to do PE in their
clothes or shoes.

'ai WATER BOTTLES

Pupils should have a proper
water bottle with their name on

it. Water bottles should be taken home

every day, washed and contain fresh

water for each day. Bought bottles of

water are not acceptable as children get

them mixed up and are not designed to
be refilled.

Franciscan Children's souththames
Centre , cqllege 4

Do you want to improve your writing?
Do you want to help your children with their
homework?
Would an English or maths qualification help?

Basic Literacy & Numeracy can help you to:
* Help your children with their homework
* Improve your reading, writing, maths and
problem— solving skills
® Get the skills needed to improve your
opportunities and choices in life

Join our friendly classes for parents of all
abilities at Franciscan Children’s Centre

Talk to Marie if you are interested on
0208 672 3048 option 3 or 07528955356

Classes start on Thursday 5th January
1.00-3.00

Booking is essential and you must have a child aged 0-5yrs to
be eligible
Ihicisafree course with creche availability

TWENTY20
SOUTH WEST LONDON CRICKET ACADEMY

2@ IN ASSOCIATION WITH ERNEST BEVIN COLLEGE
FORBOYS & GIRLS AGED 7-12

COMMUNITY CRKCKET

Not for profit Community Cricket Academy

Based at Ernest Bevin College sports hall in Wandsworth
Saturday mornings 9am-11am

7th January to 8th April 2017 (no session 18th February)
£150 for the 13 sessions or £15 per session

Book your place online

Twenty20 South West London is our second Academy
- the Twenty20 North Surrey Academy has been running since 2011

AMED AT THOSE WITH SOME

; ’ Ernest Bevin College Sports Hall, - , ,' ' CRICKET EXPERENCE, CLUB PLAYERS
S| Beechcroft Road, B 4\
@ London SW17 7DF ‘W, ¥ PARTICULARLY WELCOME

Book online at
www.twenty20cricketcompany.com/book
Call us on 03455 20 20 29 or email: bookings@twenty20cricketcompany.com
COACHING THE FUTURE OF CRICKET
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